
January 31st, 2018

Dear Topeka Southeast Members,

Genesis Health Clubs takes great pride in providing a world-class exercise experience to our members. We have been working diligently 

on getting Topeka Southwest finished for your enjoyment. This club will be the fitness destination for South Topeka and we have spent 

millions of dollars to bring a new standard for health clubs in the community. Accordingly, the Topeka Southeast location will be closing 

its doors on Sunday, February 4th at our normal 6:00 pm close of business. 

Topeka Southwest has gone through a complete renovation this past year with exciting new additions including a smoothie bar at the 

front desk, basketball court, three amazing new group exercise studios, a Pilates Studio, and state of the art cardio and strength 

equipment with a dedicated functional training/turf area. Along with the new additions, the locker rooms and Kids Club were completely 

renovated. The luxurious new locker rooms are equipped with steam rooms, soap and lotion, and full towel service. There is also an 

outdoor pool for your summer enjoyment. It’s a gorgeous club, and we can’t wait for you to use it.

Tennis got some new upgrades as well. The indoor courts were resurfaced and painted. The ceiling and walls got new lining and LED 

lights were added. The bright new lights make playing easy on the eyes. The Grand Slam room was added to give members a stunning 

viewing area of the courts. In 2015, three outdoor courts were added to kick off the renovations. We are excited to bring you all of these 

new and upgraded amenities at Topeka Southwest.

I have tried to anticipate some of the questions you may have, and I have included those in a Question and Answer format on the back 

of this letter. Our team looks forward to your continued patronage and wants you to know that we are truly excited about serving all your 

health and fitness needs. We are thrilled to provide you with the best and newest innovations in the health and fitness industry.

Yours in Health,

Rodney L Steven II

Owner/President

Topeka Southeast



Questions and Answers 

Q: Is Topeka Southeast closing?
A: Yes. Effective Sunday, February 4th at 6:00 p.m., Topeka Southeast will permanently close.

Q: Will my current membership rate stay the same?
A:  Yes, your current membership will continue at the same rate, with no additional charges. You will now 
have full access of the steam room, outdoor swimming pool, functional training area, additional classes 
and towel service included in your membership.

Q: Will I have access to other Genesis locations?
A:  Yes, you will enjoy access to Topeka North, as well as 37 other locations across Kansas, Missouri, 
Nebraska, Colorado and Oklahoma.

Q: Will my favorite instructors and personal trainers be at Topeka Southwest?
A:  Yes! You’ll see the same friendly faces you love at Topeka Southeast ready to help you towards your 
fitness goals at Topeka Southwest.

Q: Where is Topeka Southwest located?
A:  Topeka Southwest is conveniently located at 2909 SW 37th Street, right off the highway.

Q: Who can I contact for further questions?
A:  Stop by and see us at the front desk and we’ll be happy to help you with anything else you may need, 
or simply call (785) 266-8000.
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